
OFFICIAL
TOWN OF MCCANDLESS

PUBLIC NOTICE OF
HEARING

Notice is hereby given that a
public hearing will be held on
Monday, January 27, 2025 at
7:30 PM at McCandless Town
Hall,  9955  Grubbs  Road,
Wexford,  PA  15090,  on  an
ordinance which would repeal
and  replace  the  Codified
Ordinances  of  the  Town  of
McCandless at Part 17, Article
1705 (Grading, Excavation and
Fills).   Town  Council  is
expected to take action on the
ordinance  no  sooner  than
their  February  10,  2025
regular  business  meeting
beginning  7:30  PM at  Town
Hall.  The  full  text  of  the
proposed  ordinance  is
available for inspection on the
Town website,  and at  Town
Hall  during  normal  business
hours.

Rachel J. Susko
Planning & Development

Director


